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24 June 2022        PS257/22 

Dear parents/carers and students, 
 

Change to the leadership of Year 7 
 

Now that the year 7 students have completed their transition phase into The Angmering 
School, there will be a change of leadership to the year group. Mrs Jayne Fillery will now 
take over the year group, Mrs Fillery was our Year Team Leader for Year 11. Mrs Fillery has 
been working alongside Miss Pegden for the last three weeks so that she can get to know 
the students better. 
 

Miss Pegden will therefore now switch her attention to the incoming year 6 students though, 
in order to provide continuity, Mrs Knox will continue to work with Mrs Fillery next year and 
Miss Pegden will maintain a close link to the year group until September when the new year 
7s arrive in school. I would like to take this opportunity to thank Miss Pegden for all of her 
excellent leadership of year 7 and for the fantastic care and guidance that they have given to 
the year group.  
 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us. The first port of call will be your 
child’s tutor, followed by any of the updated links on the information at the end of this letter. 
  

Our Careers Department Needs You! 
  
We are excitedly preparing for our next  Angmering School Careers Fair which will be held 
on Thursday March 9th 2023 

 

The Angmering School has recently been awarded The National NEON Widening Access 
Award for supporting students into Higher Education and has an exceptional reputation for 
the quality of our careers advice and guidance.  Keen to showcase our good practice, we are 
inviting local companies and providers to our Careers Fair which will take place on 
Thursday March 9th 2023.   

During our last Careers Fair in 2019, a number of parents commented that the companies 
they work for would appreciate the opportunity to take part at the next event.   If you work 
for a company or organisation that would like a stand at the most outstanding School 
Careers Fair in West Sussex we would like to hear from you.  

For further information or to request a stand please email 
gbowles@theangmeringschool.co.uk or contact Mr Bowles on his direct line 01903 778320. 
Gavin Bowles, Careers and Enterprise Leader. 

  

mailto:gbowles@theangmeringschool.co.uk
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Year 11 Leavers’ Assembly and Prom 
  
Our Year 11 students had their last main exam yesterday and the vast majority have now 
completed their external exams! To mark the end of their uniform wearing years we held a 
lovely Leavers’ Assembly yesterday, during which staff and students reflected on the last 5 
years working alongside one another. We are incredibly proud of the young adults which our 
Year 11 students are becoming and wish them all the very best for a glorious summer and 
some excellent exam outcomes. We will look forward to welcoming many of them back as 
sixth formers in September. 
  
The Year 11 Prom will take place at Fontwell Racecourse on Thursday 7th July. If you 
require any information about this event please contact Miss Potter via 
spotter@theangmeringschool.co.uk  
  

‘Angmering Calling’ - community Arts festival 
 

We were delighted to see so many of you visiting the Angmering Calling Open Day last Saturday 
and hope that you enjoyed it as much as we all did. There are still activities going on around the 
school and in the local community which you can get involved in. Please see our website for further 
details. 
 
A reminder we have our Performing Arts summer production of Romeo and Juliet next week 

which is part of “Angmering Calling”.  Join us in the canteen on either Tuesday 28th or 

Wednesday 29 June at 6pm.  Entry is free but donations are welcome.  

 
 

 
 

News 
  

We hope you enjoy our news items on the school website each week.  This week the news included 
details of  Mr Eric Holmes and Mrs Anne Prior, who recently stepped down from their voluntary roles 
as Trustees of the Lavinia Norfolk Centre Trust and as governors of The Angmering School after a 
combined 85 years of service. 

 

mailto:spotter@theangmeringschool.co.uk
https://www.angmeringschool.co.uk/assets/Angmering-Calling-Brochure-2022.pdf
https://www.angmeringschool.co.uk/home/students/angmering-in-the-news-2/


 

 

 

 

Station Road 
Angmering 

West Sussex 
BN16 4HH 

Headteacher 
Simon Liley 

B.En 

 

www.angmeringschool.co.uk Email ~ office@angmeringschool.co.uk  Telephone ~ 01903 772351  

 

 

 

 

Term Dates 
 

All of our term dates and inset day information is on the school website.   
 

End of term 
 

Whilst it is a little way off yet it is worth reminding all students and parents/carers that the summer 
term for students will end on Wednesday 20th July this year (at 12:30). Thursday 21st July is an 
INSET day for staff. This is a change to the original schedule due to the Queen’s Jubilee 
celebrations. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support, 
 

 
Simon Liley, Headteacher 

 

Key contacts for parents/carers: 

Year Group Year Team Leaders Email Addresses Phone Numbers 

Year 7 
Miss Pegden (moving to) 
Mrs Fillery 

npegden@theangmeringschool.co.uk 
jfillery@theangmeringschool.co.uk 

(01903) 778317 
(01903) 778311 

Year 8 Mrs Hook lhook@theangmeringschool.co.uk (01903) 778338 

Year 9 Mr Smith ssmith@theangmeringschool.co.uk (01903) 778382 

Year 10 Mr Middleton mmiddleton@theangmeringschool.co.uk (01903 778339 

Year 11 Mrs Fillery jfillery@theangmeringschool.co.uk (01903) 778311 

 
 

Student Support 
Officers Email Addresses 

Phone 
Numbers 

Years 7, 8 and 
9 
Mon and Tues 

Mrs Cooper 
 

Mrs O’Hare 

lcooper@theangmeringschool.co.uk 
 

dohare@theangmeringschool.co.uk 

(01903) 778357 
 

(01903) 778357 

Years 7, 8 and 
9 
Wed to Fri 

Mrs Burn 
 

Miss Moon 

aburn@theangmeringschool.co.uk 
 

jmoon@theangmeringschool.co.uk 

(01903) 778389 
 

(01903) 778389 

Years 10 and 
11 
All week Miss McCabe mmccabe@theangmeringschool.co.uk (01903) 778396 

 

Year Group 
Attendance/ 

Absence Officers Email Addresses Phone Numbers 

Year 7 Mrs Marshall smarshall@theangmeringschool.co.uk (01903) 778354 

Year 8 Mrs Silva ssilva@theangmeringschool.co.uk (01903) 778331 

Year 9 Mrs Silva ssilva@theangmeringschool.co.uk (01903) 778331 

https://www.angmeringschool.co.uk/home/school-information/term-dates-and-inset-days/
mailto:npegden@theangmeringschool.co.uk
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Years 10/11 Mrs Jones ljones@theangmeringschool.co.uk (01903) 778323 

  

Sixth  
Form 

Mr Kerrison (Leader of VI 
Form) 
Mrs Carroll (VI Form Admin) 
Miss Hughes (VI Form 
manager) 

akerrison@theangmeringschool.co.uk 
pcarroll@theangmeringschool.co.uk 
ehughes1@theangmeringschool.co.uk  

(01903) 778356 
(01903) 778391 
(01903) 778399 

 
Please note that we reserve the right to record telephone conversations for training and reference purposes. 

 

 

 

 

mailto:akerrison@theangmeringschool.co.uk
mailto:pcarroll@theangmeringschool.co.uk
mailto:ehughes1@theangmeringschool.co.uk

